
BOARD OF CIVIL AUTHORITY MEETING 
 

 
 
DATE & TIME: February 26, 2019 at 5:00PM 
  
MEMBERS PRESENT:    Ruth Barton, Terry Chapman, Laurie Frechette, Maria Glabach, Gurudharm 
Khalsa,  

Paul Normandeau, Lew Sorenson, Jerelyn Wilson  
 
NOT PRESENT:       Zeke Goodband, Bill Holiday, Lewis White 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:00PM by Vice-Chair, Paul Normandeau. 
 
The Board reviewed a list of additions to the checklist from November 5, 2019 to  February 26, 2020: 
 
Paul Adler    Priscilla Adler   Maxwell Albright 
Christopher Antell   Kristen Atkins   Laila Audi 
Daniel Berger    John Bouffard   Stacy Carpenter 
Natasha Clark    Anneli Verle Curnock  Jeff Danziger 
Mariam Diallo    Damian Volaitis Dierkes Alexis Drake 
Samantha Fisher   Theresa Franklin  Christophe Gagne 
Julianne Giordano   Jason Gragen   Eve Gregory 
Sage Hall    Melbourne Hauk  Aidan Holding 
Jesse Jerome-Wrenn   Misty Johnson   Osinn Kennedy 
Sandra Labarge   Arnold Lawrence  Dorothy Levinson 
Sarah Linn    Rebecca Lotka   Adams Senou Lynn 
Cobe Mager    Elijah Marchese  Kenneth A. McFadden 
Jonathan McLean   Caroline Meade  Travis Meggiolaro 
Caroline Naylor   Bruce Newton   Ashley Palmiter 
Brad Palonen    Sean Poirier   Anne Posternak 
Martha Rath    Nicole Sargent   Breton Schwarzenbach 
Katelyn Short    Jeremy Sinensky  Michael Smoot 
Abraham Tabachnick   Kristen Vawter  Emily Wagner 
Jesse Wagner    Lorianna Weathers  Emily White 
Arianna Wolfe    Andree Zaleska 
 
The Board approved the list of additions. 
 
On a motion by Jerelyn and second from Ruth, the Board confirmed the time of voting on March 3, 2020 to 
be 8AM-7PM. 
 
Ruth moved to approve the following list of assistant election officials for March 3, 2020: 
Libby Lafland  Sarah Ryan  Eliza Greenhoe-Bergh 
Gail Sorenson  Kevin Ryan  Jody Normandeau 
Roger Turner  Priscilla Adler  Linda Rood 
 
Lew seconded the motion; it passed unanimously. 
 



 
There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 5:20PM. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by:  Laurie Frechette, Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 


